UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

July 28, 1979

Mr. A. Alan Moghiesi, PhD
Nuclear and Chemical Waste
P. 0. Box 7166

Alexandria, Virginia 22307

Dear Alan:

In respons2 to your letter dated July 18, 1979, I want to thank you for
your invitation to becomz an editor of Nuclear and Chemical Waste, and

I am pleased to accept it.

If yo need to contact me here at Three Mile Island, n be reached
oen (717) 782-3950 or (301) 492-8976. Please don't hesitate to call.

Sincerely,
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John T. Collins, Deputy Director
TMI-2 Support
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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